
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
July 15, 2025 
 
 
RE: Intent to Award: IFB # ASMSA-FB-25-006, Maintenance Building 
Construction Project 
 
 
To All Respondents: 
 
The Arkansas School for Mathematics, Sciences and the Arts has determined the 
apparent winning supplier for the above solicitation. The proposal’s due date was 
July 15, 2025. 
  
Upon the evaluation committee’s review, the recommendation for the award extends 
to Bell Construction. Respectfully, this letter of “Intent to Award” serves as 
notification that negotiations will begin toward the ultimate goal of 
a contract to be issued by the Arkansas School for Mathematics, Sciences and the 
Arts. 
 
The Arkansas School for Mathematics, Sciences and the Arts encourages and 
appreciates the participation of our vendor community in this IFB process. Thank 
you for your interest and participation. 
 

 
 
Mary Worthy 
Interim Director of Procurement Services 
501-916-3144│ mdworthy@ualr.edu 
 


